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K28KI-D License Renewal Silent STA Exhibit 

 K28KI-D, FCC Facility ID No. 25355, Roseburg, OR (the “Station”) is currently silent, 
and was silent for one previous instance during the license period. While LPTV Stations are not 
subject to required minimum hours of operation under the FCC’s rules, the station nonetheless 
filed all required applications for silent STAs in compliance with the FCC’s rules. 

 First, on March 25th, 2020, the Station filed a silent STA and stated they went silent as of 
March 23rd, 2020. The Station went silent so they could prepare to apply for 3.0 (next gen) 
authorizations and undertake related preparation, including equipment manufacturer 
negotiations, and implementation of optimized antennas and transmitters. 

 The Station filed an extension on September 21st, 2020, stating that the COVID-19 
pandemic made it difficult to obtain antennas, and that the wildfires in Oregon were too close to 
K28KI-D’s transmitter site. The State of Oregon prohibited access due to fire threat and bad air 
quality. 

 The Station filed a resumption notice on March 15th, 2021. 

 Second, the Station filed a silent STA on August 9th, 2022 advising that the Station would 
be taken silent as of August 15th, 2022 while the application and preparations were underwent for 
3.0 (next gen) authorizations. The STA is still active and the Station is currently silent. 

  


